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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Thank you for securing your child’s place on the 2016 Spanish Trip. The next step is to ensure 

passports, VISAs and EHICs are all valid. 
 
On Tuesday 26th January 8am-10am or Wednesday 27th January between 2.30-4.00pm, 

we will be doing workshops support in filling in passport forms and countersigning them if needed, 
for a fee of £5. And fill in EHIC applications.  
 

If you have already applied for the EHIC and received it, please bring it in so we can take a copy for 
our records.  
 

Once we have sorted all travel documents we will be holding a meeting for ALL children’s parents 
attending the trip at 3.00pm on Wednesday 24th February where we will give you detail about 
the trip and ask for permission slips to be signed.  

 
Yours Sincerely,  
 

Montse Tome (MFL leader) 
Vivienne Marle (AHT) 
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